
School Newsletter 

Week commencing  

14th June 2024 

In spite of the chilly weather, it has been a lovely week this week, where 

we have celebrated children's out of school achievement awards in 

assembly, started our afterschool clubs - including KS2 cricket club - taken 

some Year 3 and 4s to represent Kingswood at a tag rugby tournament 

and also seen Year 6s achieve their bike-a-bility certificates - well done to 

everyone!  A big thank you goes to FOKs for putting on our Father's Day 

pop-up shop - it was a wonderful success and the smiles of the children choosing a gift 

for someone special was just lovely to see.  

We look forward to a busy and exciting term 6 of events and wish everyone a lovely 

weekend with whomever that special someone the children are spending it with. 

See you Monday,  

Mrs Sanchez Daviu, the Kingswood Team and Hattie 

Monday 17th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

No Clubs  

 

Tuesday 18th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 
& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Cedar Class: Wingham Wildlife Curriculum Trip - 
please bring packed lunch. 

Drawing Club. Year 3 - 6. 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Film Club. Year 3 - 6. 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Wednesday 19th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Oak Class: Nasir Mosque Curriculum Trip - please 

bring packed lunch. 

Film Club. Year R - 2.  3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Thursday 20th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Enrichment All Day - all wear active wear 

Swimming Lessons:  Year 6. If your child is going 
swimming, please provide your child with a 
packed lunch.  

Board Game Club. Year R - 2.  3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Cricket Club. Year 3 - 6.  3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Friday 21st 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

Sports Day - see next page for timings 

No Crusaders 

In Term 6 can you help Friends Of Kingswood? 

The team would really appreciate extra hands to help. FOKS do SO much for all our children and 

many hands make light work! You don’t have to make a huge commitment - could you give your 

name as a willing volunteer for planning and at events?  

What’s on this week   17/6/2024 - 21/6/2024 



If you need any wellbeing advice, guidance or support, 

please email wellbeing@aspire-kent.org.uk 

Website - www.kingswoodkentsch.co.uk                                                                         

School Telephone  - 01622 842674                                                        

Email - office@kingswoodkentsch.co.uk 

Some shorts are TOOOO short for school.  

Please  ensure  summer  shorts  are  not tooooo  shor t. 

Just above the knee is su itab le for a primary  school  

setting.  Many  th anks for  your cooperation.  

Friday Kingswood Sports Day ...  

Morning = All years Field Events 

Afternoon =  All years Track Events 

Parents and Carers are invited to come along in 

the afternoon! 

Gates Open at 1.30pm.  

Ice cream van and FOKS stall 

The British Beekeepers’ 
Association is delighted to 

celebrate 150 years in 2024!   

A Little 150-Year History 

The British Beekeepers’ 
Association - known as the BBKA 

- was established as a London-
based beekeepers ‘club’ in 1874 

and within a decade had evolved into a national 
organisation. By 1943, Ireland, Scotland and Wales 
had developed their own Associations, while the 

BBKA represented beekeepers in England and 
Northern Ireland. After many years with no fixed 

abode, in 1982 the BBKA moved to offices at 
Stoneleigh in Warwickshire. Today, the BBKA 
represents around 30,000 beekeepers across the 
country, and works to support education around 

honey bees, while actively campaigning to raise 
awareness of threats to pollinators. 

The gates open at 8.30am and the school day starts at 

8.45am. If your child isn’t in their classroom by 8.45 

they might miss the morning register and will need to be 

signed in at reception.  

We know things happen on rare 

occasions but please do try to be 

earlier than later.  

Thankfully, mornings are SO much 

easier on these bright sunny 

mornings!  Many thanks. 

Parking - When dropping off or collecting your child 

please park considerately and ensure you are not 

obstructing drives, garages or access to 

roads.  Please be respectful of our neighbours.  We 

appreciate your support in this matter.   

Make Up is NOT to be 

worn in the school for 

any year group.  It isn’t 

needed and is a distraction for 
the children to be considering 
cosmetics at a young age. 
There are many years ahead 
for make up in their lives! :o) 

Reminder: We are a no 
nut school due to 
children having allergies, 
these include Nutella 

bars. Thank you for your 
support.  

Black Trainers - A gentle 

reminder that black trainers are 
the school uniform footwear 

and other colours are not to be 

worn. Many thanks. 


